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From: Alan Dawes

Sent: 29 May 2018 12:23

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order
Dear Secretary of State,

| note that one or two landowners are objecting to the extension of the quite wonderful Rother Valley Railway.

As a frequent visitor with family connections in the area, | think the objections should be ignored. The extended
railway will be a great asset to the area in many ways not least in enhancing an economically run down town.

I look forward to the scheme going ahead as soon as possible.
Yours sincerely,

Alan Dawes
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